
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Unsightly Properties 

With spring fast approaching, the snow will soon 
be gone and yards will begin to emerge to our 
sights again. The RM of Piney would like to send a 
reminder to everyone who owns property in the 
RM that have properties that contain items 
considered unsightly or unmanaged to be mindful 
and considerate of their neighbours and keep their 
properties tidy and clean at all times. Members of 
the RM of Piney council have received complaints 
about properties that have been ignored or left 
unkempt within the municipality. The RM of Piney 
would like to put an end to these concerns, but 
needs everyone to work together to diminish the 
issue at hand.   

 

Plowing of Roads in the RM of Piney 

Winter road maintenance is challenging at the best 
of time.  The RM of Piney needs to deal with 
winter weather conditions, contractor equipment 
costs, equipment availability and the needs of the 
people.  The reality is, even with the best efforts, 
challenges such as equipment breakdowns do 
happen.  We request your patience as we approach 
spring and the end to a long winter season. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Plan Public Hearing 

Members of The RM of Piney Council will be 
presenting its financial plan for the fiscal year 2013 
at a public hearing held on March 20th, 2013. The 
hearing will commence at 7:00 p.m. in the RM of 
Piney Council Chambers located in Vassar, MB. 

Council will be there to hear any person who 
wishes to make a representation, ask questions, or 
register an objection to the financial plan. 

Copies of the financial plan are available for 
review and may be examined by any person during 
the regular office hours of The RM of Piney office 
in Vassar, MB.  

 

Spring Forward 

                     A reminder to all that starting March 
10th, 2013, the garbage dump hours will revert 
back to the regular operational hours of 10:00am 
to 6:00pm.  

Committee of The Whole Meetings held every 2nd 
Tuesday of the month at the Council Chambers in 
Vassar will change back to the regular start time of 
3:30pm. The Regular Council Meetings held on 
the 2nd and 4th Tuesday`s of each month will 
commence at 7:00pm beginning March 12th, 2013.  
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Sprague Recycling Shed 

The Sprague recycling shed has a new location! 
The recycling shed is now located at Border Esso 
Gas Bar and Restaurant.  

 

 

 

 

 


